
BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING 

Monday, September 30, 2019 

 

 

The Board of Selectmen had scheduled this meeting for the purpose of discussing 
the renovation, expansion and/or replacement of town/school facilities.  The meeting 
was scheduled to include the Finance Committee, School Committee and the 
Facilities Master Plan Committee. 

Due to the untimely death of Public Buildings’ employee Joseph P. Costello, Jr. on 
September 26 and the schedule for his services, the meeting of September 30, 2019 
was not held. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
  
Recording Secretary 


